109 Day Hall

Cornell University Tthaca, NY 14853
Graduate and Professional t. 607.2553715
f. 607.255.2182
Student Assembly e. gpsa@assembly.cornell.edu
w. http://assembly.cornell.edu/GPSA

February 2, 2009
Dear leaders of registered student organizations,

I am pleased to inform you that application materials for the 2010-2012 Graduate and
Professional Student Activity Fee (GPSAF) byline funding process are now available.
You may obtain materials from the following web site:

http://assembly.cornell.edu/GPSAFundingPolicy/GPSAFApplication

The Graduate and Professional Student Assembly (GPSA) hopes to make the GPSAF-
setting process for 2010-2012 an easy and efficient process for all involved.
Application materials include a checklist of items that you must include in your
application and a checklist of criteria your organization must meet to be eligible for
GPSAF funding.

Completed applications for by-line funding will be due by noon Monday, April 27,
in 109 Day Hall. The GPSA Funding Policy Committee will set up a schedule early in
September to meet with each group. If you have any questions, comments, or
concerns, please contact me at gpsa-funding-chair@assembly.cornell.edu, or stop by
the Office of the Assemblies, 109 Day Hall.

Thank you,

Joern Kupferschmidt
Chair, Funding Policy Committee
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